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April 25th, 2017 
 
As the end of the school year approaches, we turn our attention to our summer 
programs. After years of working with children, we know that over the summer many 
students lose part of the educational gains they have made during the year. For years 
we have offered summer programs to try to help our students maintain all of their gains 
and increase their academic levels even further. 
 
As in the past, we will continue to offer one-on-one programs in the homes of the 
students, as well as a series of 2 week Intensive Skills Camps. This summer, our camp 
programs are from:  
 

Jun. 5 to Jun. 9 
Jun. 12 to Jun. 16 
Jun.19 to Jun. 23 
Jun. 26 to Jun. 30 

Jul. 3 to Jul. 7 
Jul. 10 to Jul. 14 
Jul. 17 to Jul. 21 
Jul. 24 to Jul. 28 
Jul. 31 to Aug. 4 

Aug. 7 to Aug. 11 
Aug. 14 to Aug. 18 
Aug. 21 to Aug. 25 
Aug. 28 to Sep. 1 

 
 
 
Our camp programs always provide a positive experience in developing the 
educational skills of each camper, while encouraging a sense of enthusiasm and 
enhances self-image. Students will improve their reading, spelling, and written language 
through our Orton-Gillingham approach. They will see gains in math through our 
multisensory techniques, and will develop life-long organizational and study strategies. 
 
The goal of all our programs is to provide an environment for each to feel relaxed, 
confident, and prepared for the academic year in the fall. 
 
I have included a flyer describing our programs for the summer. 
 
Please contact me if there are any questions. 
 
Deborah Levy 
 
Deborah Levy, Ed. D. 
Director 

 


